
 
From: StudentCOMServices <StudentCOMServices@med.uvm.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 10:04 AM 
To: StudentCOMServices <StudentCOMServices@med.uvm.edu> 
Cc: Rosen, Brian Joseph <brian.rosen@med.uvm.edu>; Anderson, Kathryn L 
<Kathryn.L.Anderson@med.uvm.edu> 
Subject: ATTENTION ~ A message from your 2019 AAMC OSR Reps 
Importance: High 
 
The following is sent on behalf of your AAMC Organization of Student Representatives (OSR) Reps: 
 
Dear LCOM co2019, 
 
Congratulations on your imminent graduation! We hope you are finding a few weeks of rest, relaxation, 
and vacation during these final few weeks of medical school before your next adventure begins. 
 
As your co2019 AAMC OSR representatives, we are reaching out with a plea to please take a few 
minutes to fill out the AAMC GQ questionnaire you have received an email about on Feb 14th. While 
we understand that most of you are likely beyond ready to put surveys, questionnaires and medical 
school work behind you, this survey provides extremely important feedback for LCOM about your 
overall experience and is used to improve medical education for upcoming classes of LCOM students.  
 
Thank you to the 63.2% of you who have already graciously filled out the survey. We are eager to hear 
from the remaining 36.8% of you (8.5% of you are in progress - you just need to get to the finish line); 
please help ensure our medical school has an accurate picture of our experience to inform 
improvements and future education initiatives.  
 
Think of completing this survey as your last parting gift or first alumni donation to LCOM as a thank you 
for the past four presumably challenging, hopefully fun, and definitively life changing years.  PLUS you 
have the opportunity to win a prize by emailing a copy/screenshot of your confirmation to 
StudentComServices.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and best of luck in residency! 
Kate Anderson co2019 
Brian Rosen co2019 
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